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Bill NOM

APPOINTMENT

Approving the reappointment of Scott Federbusch to serve as a Member of the Allegheny
County Mental Health/Mental Retardation Advisory Board for a term to expire on December 31,
2008.

In Council_ a2 V)4 g% ) A3 ,2007.

Read and approved by Motion of Council.

" Ric 1tzgerald

President of Council

Attest:

John Mascio
Chief Clerk of Council



OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE a%q -%
Eounty of Allegheny

DAN ONORATO 101 COURTHOUSE ¢ 436 GRANT STREET
CHIEF EXECUTIVE PITTSBURGH, PA 15219
PHONE (412) 350-6500 + FAX (412) 350-6512

November 27, 2006 ALLEGHENY COUNTY COUNCIL

Honorable President and Members '06 NOU 30 gy o5
Allegheny County Council

119 Courthouse

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Council Members:

Please find the attached resume of Mr. Scott Federbusch, whom I am
recommending for reappointment to the Allegheny County Mental Health/Mental
Retardation Advisory Board.

The MH/MR Board aids the County Executive and County Council in the
planmng, development and implementation of mental health and mental retardation
services and supports to the residents of Allegheny County. I am recommending that Mr.
Federbusch serve another three-year term to expire on December 31, 2008.

Mr. Federbusch is currently completing his first three-year term on the MH/MR
Advisory Board as the mental retardation consumer representative. He is a graduate of
Woodland Hills High School, and currently works at Panera Bread. Mr. Federbusch also
volunteers his time with the Harmony Learning Center, Race for the Cure, and the
Children’s Aide Society.

I appreciate your consideration, and ask you to act on this appointment as quickly
as possible. Mr. Federbusch will make himself available for review before the
appropriate committee if members of Council wish to speak with him.

CC:  Scott Federbusch



EDUCATION:

EMPLOYMENT:

VOLUNTEER:
HISTORY

PERSONAL:

SUMMARY OF:
QUALIFICATIONS

SCOTT FEDERBUSCH
5600 Munhall road #217
Pittsburgh, Pa. 15217
412-521-1442

1995-1999- Graduate of Woodland Hills School

1995-1999- Attended Mon Valley Vo-Tech (Food Service
And Clerical Skills)

1999-2001- St. Anthony’s Vocational Program at
Duquesne University. Excelled in clerical
Skills, janitorial, social and independent
Living skills

2001-Feb 2005-Wight man Health Center (Dietary Aide)
February, 2005-Current - Panera Bread (Diningroom &
Kitchen responsibilities)

Harmony Learning Center (Child Care Volunteer
Race for the Cure (Bulk Mailings and Data Entry)
Children’s Aide Society (Childcare volunteer)

Attends CLO Academy of Musical Theatre (Music,
Acting, and Dance)

Secretary of Jewish Singles Group

Sits on the Advisory Board as a consumer advisor for
Allegheny County Mental Health/Mental Retardation
Voted “Employee of the Month” August, 2002

Able to work autonomously. Extremely flexible.
Able to follow directions. Good organizational skills

Reference upon request



OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL

Qounty of Allegheny

ROOM 119 ¢ 436 GRANT STREET # PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219
412.350.6490 « 412.350.6499 (FAX)

December 19, 2006

Scott Federbusch
5600 Munhall Road
Apt. 217

Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Dear Mr. Federbusch:

This is to inform you that an Appointment Review Committee Meeting has been scheduled for 4:00
PM, Thursday, January 4, 2006 in Conference Room One, 119 County Courthouse.

Your presence has been requested to discuss your nomination for reappointment to the Allegheny
County Mental Health/Mental Retardation Advisory Board.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact me at 412-350-6495.

Sincerely,

Mascio
Chief Clerk
Allegheny County Council

JM/fb
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OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL

Qounty of Allegheny

ROOM 119 » 436 GRANT STREET ® PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15219
412.350.6490 « 412.350.6499 (FAX)

January 29, 2007

Scott Federbusch
5600 Munhall Road
Apt. 217

Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Dear Mr. Federbusch:
This is to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Council held on January 23, 2007, Council
approved your reappointment to serve as a member to the Allegheny County Mental Health/Mental

Retardation Advisory Board for a term to expire on December 31, 2008.

Congratulations on your appointment and best of luck in this undertaking. We look forward to

receiving your recommendations and stand willing to assist you in any way you believe appropriate.

Sincerely,

John Mascio
Chief Clerk
Allegheny County Council

IM/fb




